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Hi Xanthe,
 
I hope all is well with you. We have just seen that the Department’s response to the IPC’s Request for
Additional Information, scheduled for receipt last Friday 20 September 2019 was uploaded to the IPC
website.
 
Is there an opportunity for the Applicant to respond to this item?
 
Kindest regards,
Chelsea
 

From: Xanthe ODonnell  
Sent: Friday, 20 September 2019 12:08 PM
To: Clare Brown 
Cc: Chelsea Salagaras 
Subject: Star Casino (MP 08_0098 MOD 13) - Peer Review
 
Dear Clare,
 
This is a courtesy email to advise that Yvonne von Hartel’s peer review report is now available on
the IPC website. We have also uploaded a statement from the Commission advising that
comments on the report will be accepted until 5pm Friday 27 September 2019.  
 
Kind regards,
Xanthe
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